West Garden Grove Youth Baseball
P. 0. Box 5094
Garden Grove, CA 92845
Tax ID Number 46-3280114

November 22, 2022

Garden Grove City Council
11222 Acacia Parkway
Garden Grove, CA 92840

Honorable Mayo, City Councilmembers and GGPD,

On behalf of the West Garden Grove Youth Baseball Executive Board, I am appreciative of the city's
continued support of WGGYB and our Opening Day Parade throughout the years. We are beyond grateful
for council’s vote at last year's meeting for approval to waive the full cost for Police support, rental of the
City‘i showmobile stage, and staff for all future WGGYB Opening Day Parades.

The legacy of Opening Day Parade has been a part of the West Garden Grove community for almost
60 years. It is the official start of our spring baseball season and is an exciting event for new and
returning players, coaches, and families. Our league is a 501(c)(3) organization open to all residents of
Garden Grove. This year’s annual Opening Day Parade with WGGYB and WGGGSL will be Saturday,
February 25, 2023.

I would like to invite the Mayor and Councilmembers to attend this event as honored guests. If you
are able to participate as a dignitary in our Opening Day Parade, please email Erin Fales at
efales. wggyb@gmail.com.

‘We appreciate everything the City of Garden Grove has done for West Garden Grove Youth Baseball
and we look forward to providing many more years of wonderful parades, baseball, and community
events to our city.

Thank you,
Erin Fales
WGGYB Vice President



